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AMETI Eastern Busway

Major road layout change on Pakuranga Road (between Panmure 
Bridge and Ti Rakau Drive)

Dear Residents,

We are writing to advise that from 20 July until late 2020, there will be a significant change to the layout of 

Pakuranga Road between Panmure Bridge and Ti Rakau Drive. This is part of the AMETI Eastern Busway 

project – a dedicated rapid transit busway that will improve journey times and provide greater travel choice for 

people in East Auckland.

What’s happening? 

To allow us to carry out major work to rebuild part of the road, we will be temporarily diverting eastbound 

traffic (Pakuranga bound) onto the newly paved busway running alongside the existing road. Clear signs will be 

in place but we ask everyone to take care and look out for them. The map and information on the other side of 

this letter has more detailed information about the road layout and turning restrictions.

How will you be affected?

•	 From 20 July until late 2020, there will be a new road layout on Pakuranga Road between Panmure 
Bridge and Ti Rakau Drive. This will result in a number of turning restrictions on side streets. 

•	 Consented hours of work are 7.30am to 6pm Monday to Saturday, with crews permitted to arrive/set up and 

pack up/exit outside of these hours. We will update you prior to any night work that may be required.

•	 Noise and vibration generated by this work will be within the limits that are set as part of the approved 

construction work site plan. 

•	 Pedestrian access will be maintained with safety measures in place. 

All construction work areas will be cordoned off. Please discuss this work with family, in particular children to 

ensure their safety. 

Turning restrictions (please see map for further details)

A   SLIP LANE TURNING EAST BOUND

•	 Motorists will be unable to turn right out of the Pakuranga Road slip lane next to Panmure Bridge. 

-	 If you need to travel east from this slip lane, we recommend turning around on Church Crescent.
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B   MILLEN AND LATHAM AVENUE TURNING EAST BOUND

•	 Motorists will be unable to turn right into or out of Millen Avenue and Latham Avenue while work takes place 

between 20 July and late 2020. 

-	 If you need to travel east towards Pakuranga Town Centre from Millen Avenue or Latham Avenue then 

you are able to turn left out of these streets and turn around at Kerswill Avenue or Church Crescent.

-	 If you are travelling east towards Pakuranga and need to turn into Millen Avenue then you are able to turn 

around on Pakuranga Road, at the Williams Ave intersection. 

-	 If you need to turn into Latham Avenue when travelling east towards Pakuranga, you will need to find a 

safe turning point further east on Pakuranga Road.

Personalised Journey Plan
As a resident of this area, we appreciate that you are likely to be impacted by some of the changes being made 

to the road layout and the turning restrictions. We have included more information on the maps provided.

If you think it may be easier for you to take public transport rather than drive to work, school or shopping trips 

(particulary for trips into and out of Millen and Latham Avenues), you can apply for a FREE two week trial  

AT HOP card.

To do this you can register at: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/AMETI or use the QR code.

If you would like more information on your journey options  

please email ameti@at.govt.nz 

Our journey planning team will also be visiting houses in the Millen Avenue and 

Latham Avenue area.

Thank you
We would like to thank you for your continued understanding and patience during construction. We 
understand that this work will impact the way you travel and are committed to keeping you informed.

For any further information about the project please visit AT.govt.nz/ameti or for information about 

construction, please contact Fulton Hogan and Stakeholder Management on free phone 0800 300 007,  

text 027 703 5284 or email ameti@fultonhogan.com
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Let’s get East Auckland moving

Work is progressing well on Stage 1 of the Eastern Busway project 
between Panmure and Pakuranga. We will be making some changes 
on the project site including major changes to the road layout of 
Pakuranga Road (between Panmure Bridge and Ti Rakau Drive).  
If you are travelling through the area follow the signs and allow  
extra time in your journey. We appreciate your patience during  
the construction period.

For more information visit AT.govt.nz/ameti 
Call 0800 300 007 or email ameti@fultonhogan.com

Pakuranga Road layout change 20 July – December
Eastbound traffic between Panmure Bridge and Ti Rakau Drive will be 
diverted along the new busway
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